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Mr Michael Sutherland
General Manager NSW
Tomingley Gold Operations Pty Ltd

Email: MSutherland@alkane.com.au
20/06/2022

Dear Mr Sutherland

 Tomingley Gold Extension Project (SSD-9176045)
Request for Additional Information – EPA Advice

I refer to the Submissions Report, dated May 2022, submitted to the Department of Planning and
Environment (the Department) for the proposed Tomingley Gold Extension Project (the project).

The Department referred the Submissions Report to the Environment Protection Authority (EPA)
and requests that you provide a response to the residual issues raised by the EPA in their letter
dated 10 June 2022 (see the ‘Agency Advice’ folder under the ‘Assessment’ tab on the
Department’s website
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/tomingley-gold-extension-project).

If you have any questions, please contact Mandana Mazaheri on 02 9995 5093.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen O'Donoghue
Director
Resource Assessments
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